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	Caltrans Interstate 5 Construction Notice
[bookmark: _GoBack]Between Magnolia Boulevard and SR-134
The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) will implement a 55-hour closure of the eastbound Western Avenue on-ramp to southbound I-5 to complete the construction of the curb, gutter, and pavement inside of the on-ramp. The 55-hour closure is scheduled to begin today, Friday, April 25, 2014 at 10:00 a.m. and continue through 5:00 a.m. on Monday, April 28, 2014. To view the Caltrans notice, please click here.
http://libraryarchives.metro.net/DB_Attachments/140417_I-5_55-Hour_Closure.pdf
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